September 18, 2024

Dear 8th Grade Families,

Many high schools participate in the Diversity in Admissions initiatives, which prioritize students
who are English Language Learners (ELLs), in the child welfare system, in temporary housing,

or from low-income families. To qualify for the income portion of this initiative, please complete

the Family Income Inquiry Form (also known as the lunch form) available here.

Warm wishes,

Lisa Bell-Lemm, LCSW
8th Grade Social Worker
Lbell@ms447.org


https://www.myschoolapps.com/

